
July 19, 2012 

Mr. Davis, 

We are writing this letter to request a variance for placement of a 
underground LP-Gas tank at 3836 Walt Ann Dr, Ellicott City, MD 
21042. District - 03 Account Number - 285502, Map 22, Grid 016 
Parcel 145 Lot 14. The well in use is 65 feet away. The location is the 
only place the tank can be placed on the property to stay away from 
fire code as well as the septic area and still conveniently reach to fill. 
We hope that you take this into consideration and approve this 
variance for this location. 

Thank you. 

ThompsonGas will be installing and servicing the underground 500 
gallon tank. If approved or declined please call Zachary Mentzer at 
301-964-0365 and mail a signed copy of this letter to: 

ThompsonGas Attn: Zach Mentzer PO Box 158 Boonsboro, MD 21713 

duhAw),'C! 
Julie Anthony 

Property Owner 

Approved bY:__ · -9'-F---'{)...L...':!:MDl<L:l.'­/7CJ/_=..:e.::.~.:- ' 

Date:___ ______ 
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